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Supply Request update 
 

Who is this message for:  

NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital/Weill Cornell Medicine Healthcare providers and clients 

 
 
What is this message about:  
In February 2023, NewYork-Presbyterian announced a new agreement in which Quest Diagnostics will acquire some of 
the laboratory services of NYP. NYP will still operate its hospital laboratories to continue providing complex clinical 
laboratory services for our inpatient, emergency department, and presurgical / surgery outpatient populations, among 
others. 
 
Effective immediately, NewYork-Presbyterian laboratories will no longer be able to fulfill all supply requests. We will 
now be servicing clients that need supplies for Anatomical Pathology and for selective carved-out testing only. Kindly be 
advised that supply requests will be reviewed upon fulfillment. 
 
 
Why is this information important:  
Supply fulfillment will be limited to Anatomical Pathology work and selective carved-out testing that can be processed at 
NYPHL. 
 
 
What do we need from you?  
No action is required at the moment. If additional supply is needed outside of Anatomical Pathology or the selective 
carved-out testing, please reach out to your Quest representative. A list of the carved-out testing can be found on the 
Infonet: https://infonet.nyp.org/Lab/Pages/EpicExclusionsQuest.aspx  
 

For any questions, please contact: 
if you have any questions, please contact our Logistics Department at (212)-746-0669 or Call Client Service at (212) 746-
0670. 
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